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Homework Tasks. 
Homework is set on a Friday and due in the following Wednesday. 

 Homework. 

Congratulations to all the children who did their homework last week. 

In Year 3, the children answered over 17,000 questions… AMAZING work Year 3 - well done. 

English Maths 

Over half term, go back and practice all the skills you have been set. They are the ones where the 

little star is highlighted in yellow. 

Also, go onto TTRockstars and try and beat your score. 

 

Spellings: 

This week’s spellings have been uploaded to Google Classroom. Please log in and 

do the tasks set and send me a photo of you doing the task. 

 

Thought for the Week:   

Compassion – how will you show compassion this week? 

OCTOBER HALF TERM  

Well done to everyone in Year 3 – children and parents and carers. 
It has been an interesting term and the children have risen to the challenges that Covid-19 has imposed on them. 
I have been very impressed by the way they have adapted to the new routines and systems that are in place to keep 
everyone safe and well. 
Have a rest over half term and stay safe. 
I look forward to seeing you back on Tuesday 3rd November. 

What we have been learning this week. 
Maths English Science/Topic RE 

We have been 

learning how to 

subtract 2 digit 

numbers from 3 

digit numbers using 

apparatus, pictures 

and diagrams. 

We have been planning 

and writing a poem 

about fossils or a 

dinosaur using 

adjectives and noun 

phrases. 

We have learnt about 

soils and how they are 

made by doing a fair 

test to find out about 

the layers. 

We have learnt about 

the promises made by 

parents and godparents 

during Baptism.  


